
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MINERALS COUNCIL EXTENDS CONDOLENCES ON THE LOSS OF SIX MINERS AT 

PALABORA 

 

Johannesburg, 17 July 2018: The Minerals Council South Africa wishes to extend its 

condolences to the families, colleagues and friends of the six miners who died following an 

underground fire at the Palabora Mining Company on Sunday, 15 July 2018. 

 

The Minerals Council notes with deep concern the increase in the number of fatal accidents 

on South Africa’s mines over the past 18 months. All efforts will continue to reverse this 

trend and to reinforce our aspiration to achieve the goal of zero harm. 

 

 

For further information please contact:  

Charmane Russell  

Tel: +27 (0)11 880 3924 or Mobile: +27 (0)82 372 5816  

Email: charmane@rasc.co.za  

Web: http://www.mineralscouncil.org.za 
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